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Lucas De Amaral

From: Doug Vincent 

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 12:18 PM

To: Victoria Mayor and Council

Subject: Request for Meeting (Time Sensitive) re: 345 Quebec Street Re-zoning/DP

Mayor and Council, 
I am the applicant for the Rezoning and Development Permit to convert 345 Quebec Street from a hotel to 219 rental 
apartments. 
Our application is on the Committee of the Whole Agenda for June 22nd.   
As we are not presenting to Mayor and Council and may not get the opportunity to answer questions during the 
meeting, I would like to reach out to each of you to answer any questions you may have prior to Thursday’s meeting. 
We have been working with staff on this application since December of last year and have the support of the James Bay 
Neighbourhood Association for this much needed addition of 219 rental units in James Bay. 
I would be appreciative of any time you could set aside for a call or meeting to answer any questions you may have and 
gauge your support for this application. 
Regards, 
Doug Vincent 

 
Doug Vincent, M.A.Sc., P.Eng., C.P., LEED AP
 

Principal / Sector Director, Renewals 
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